COPY.

THCLOSURE.,
19th September, 194l.

Dear Sirs,

With refersnce to ths case of the
motorship "WALMTR CASTLE", I forward herewith
a copy of a letter which has ‘been recelved from
the Owners and as the recommendatlon regarding
the renewal of the propeller was orizinally made
by you (Report No,17514), it will be appreciated
if you will furnish any observations you may have
+0 make on the Owners' request. In particular,
perhaps, you will state why the renewal of the
propeller was recommended.

I am, Dear Sirs,
Yours faithfully,

Clerk to the
Classification Comnmittee.

The Surveyors,

SOQUTHANPTON,

Lloyd's Register

. Foundation
s i




